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	Date
	Name
	Testimonial Reports

	11/19/2020
	Sister Elaine
	Shares an updated report on the behalf on Brother Etabo. Brother Etabo had been experiencing sickness again while in Kakuma. He had been diagnosed with malaria and a blood infection on Friday Nov 6th and had asked for prayer. Brother Etabo shares, “[I] am feeling very good. [I’ve] been taking some exercise and extra care with the food I eat. Thank you so much for your prayers of faith in Christ Jesus. May God bless your fellowship so much and keep all of you safe in this trying moment. May you have a blessed upper room experience. Thank you.” What wonderful news! Praise God!


	11/19/2020
	Sister Christine
	Shares a praise update. Sister Christine had much praise upon her lips as she shared how God helped her overcome her fever, fatigue, and achiness about a week ago. Her praise continues as she had also asked us to keep her in prayer as she awaited her COVID test results. Sister Christine shares the wonderful news that her COVID test came back negative! Praise the Lord!  She shares, “On Wednesday 11/4/20, I was running a fever 100.0 for about 10 hours. When I woke up in the morning the fever was gone and by around noon the muscle aches and headache were gone also. But I got a COVID test Friday 11/6/20, [the] soonest I could get one, just in case. By Monday the test came back negative. There have been no symptoms since, so I think it was just a 24 hour flu. But, it was a great reminder of how easy the flu and viruses can be gotten. I ended up in a couple of situations where I thought I was alone but then I wasn’t and wished I had a mask in my pocket. [I] then ended up with the flu even though I was social distancing. But God is so good to us and gave me a good warning instead of COVID. Praise the Lord!”

Amen. Praise the Lord indeed!



	11/19/2020
	Sister Lana
	Praises the Lord that her parents are alive and well! Sister Lana is grateful for God’s mercy and kindness towards her parents in gracing them with time, especially her 70 year old father who has abused his body through the use of substance, and yet has been kept from dying and still has his health. Sister Lana loves her parents and prays that they would be open to truth and be willing to make changes for the better. She is thankful to still have them both in her life and praises God that they have been blessed with time and longevity. May God be praised!


	11/19/2020
	Sister Elaine
	Shares a word of encouragement from the SOP written by Ellen G. White:

“In heaven the semblance of a rainbow encircles the throne and overarches the head of Christ. The prophet says, “As the appearance of the bow that is in the cloud in the day of rain, so was the appearance of the brightness round about [the throne]. This was the appearance of the likeness of the glory of Jehovah.: Ezekiel 1:28. The revelator declares, “Behold, a throne was set in heaven, and one sat on the throne… There was a rainbow round about the throne, in sight like unto an emerald.” Revelation 4:2,3. When man by his great wickedness invites the divine judgments, the Saviour, interceding with the Father in his behalf, points to the bow in the clouds, to the rainbow around the throne and above His own head, as a token of the mercy of God toward the repentant sinner.”  PP 107.1

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	

	
	
	



Praise ye the LORD. Praise, O ye servants of the LORD, praise the name of the LORD.
Psalms 113:1 
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